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Alexander B. Grannis
Commissioner

June 5, 2008

Roth Steel Corporation
Attn: George Stanton, CEO
800 Hiawatha Boulevard
Syracuse, New York 13204

Re: DEC Case No. D7-1015-11-04
Consent Order executed December 28, 2007

Dear Mr. Stanton:

As discussed with your consultant Kendrick Jaglal, the referenced Consent Order is hereby modified as
follows:

L The last two sentences of paragraph II.A.3 are replaced with and superseded by the following
“Upon Department approval of the petroleum investigation work plan, Respondent shall
implement the work plan in accordance with the approved work plan and schedule, including
submittal of a report detailing the findings of the investigation and a remedial work plan to
remediate any petroleum discharges at the Facility. Upon Department approval of the remedial
work plan, Respondent shall implement the work plan in accordance with the approved work plan
and schedule, including submittal of a remedial report summarizing the results of the remediation
work performed.”

All provisions of the referenced order not explicitly modified herein remain in full force and effect.

Sincerely,

Kenneth P. Lynch
Regional Director

cc: T. Vigneault, NYSDEC
M.J. Peachey, NYSDEC
B. Conlon, NYSDEC
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R. Parker, NYSDEC
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Philip S. Bousquet, Green & Seifter Attorneys, PLLC
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Mathew Traister, O’Brien & Gere
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